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G-BLAST 
A Newsletter by Hunter USG 

CUNY Town hall at 

Hunter today! 
CUNY’s New Executive Vice Chancellor Wendy Hensel is 

coming to visit Hunter on a listening tour on March 1. This is 

the Hunter community’s opportunity to share their concerns 

and thoughts with CUNY directly. 

When: Today from 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM 

Where: Hunter West Building 714 

If you are unable to make it to the town hall, please visit 
bit.ly/townhallinput and USG will do our best to communicate 

the most pressing issues. If you plan to attend the town hall, 
please RSVP at bit.ly/rsvp-cunytownhall. 
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Purple peeriod project 

The Purple Peeriod Project provides students with free menstrual products and condoms! 

You can find distribution dates highlighted on the calendar below in yellow or purple. 
We will be at the counters near the vending machines on the third floor of Hunter North 

at 12 PM until supplies last. 

Pads and tampons are also available in female and gender neutral restrooms when the 

campus is open. You can also find them in TH 201 and TH 202 during regular business 

hours. 
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Club EVENTS 
Check out these club events happening in the next few weeks! 



    

 
          

March 1, 2023 Volume 8 

Club EVENTS 
Check out these club events happening in the next few weeks! 


